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Mr Mark Griffiths 
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ST. MARGARET’S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX  
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With God, all things are possible. 

22nd December 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

PE Days 

 

Next term we will continue to have PE on set days for each year group. The 

table below shows the PE days for your child for all of next half term.  

 

 

Day Year Group  

Monday Year 3 and Year 4 

Tuesday Year 6 

Wednesday Year 5 

Thursday Year 1 

Friday Reception and Year 2 
 

 

Please make sure your child comes to school in PE kit on their PE day. 
 

 

Many thanks, 

 

M. Griffiths 
 

 

 


